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Private Pesticide Applicators Testing Changes 

Starting January 1, 2025 
 
 
     The Private Pesticide Applicator testing, as most are familiar with, will be changing on January 1, 
2025. Exams will now be closed-book at local Extension Offices with new rules to come. There will be 
two other options available. You will have the option to attend an in-person training, or a 6-module 
online training with reviews and activities to complete. You may still renew your certification with the 
current rules and prices, but this must be completed before January 1, 2025. Please contact the 
Sumner County Extension Office to schedule an appointment to take the test at 620-326-7477. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K-State Research & Extension is committed to making its services, activities and programs accessible to all participants.  If you have special requirements due to a 
physical, vision or hearing disability, or a dietary restriction please contact Sumner County Extension at 620-326-7477 or su@listserv.ksu.edu 
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